ROTARY CLUB OF SHELBURNE Rotary i

June 1, 2022

Dear Shelburne Town Council,

The first concert of the HMF Concert Series will be presented on June 26, 2022 at 3pm in Fiddle Park.

Due to the fact that there will be a special stage, lighting and sound equipment on site that will be set up prior
to the event, we are required to have security on site. To this end, we are requesting that you grant permission
for the Rotary Club of Shelburne to allow approximately 3 trailers to stay overnight in Fiddle Park on the
weekend of the event. One trailer will be used as a change room for the band, one will be for the production
team and one for security.

We have also been asked to request that lines be painted on the grass for parking purposes for this concert.
Lines should be the same as last year when they were painted for movie night and last years drive-in concert.

Thank you for your support of this concert and the local charities it will fund.

Sincerely,

Bobbi Ferguson
HMF Chair

PO Box 27 Stn Main, Shelburne, ON L9V 3L8
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